Glasshouses C P School

28th April 2017

Dear Parents

<u>Kwik Cricket Competition - Wednesday 24th May - Pateley Bridge Cricket Ground -</u> 9.30am - 3.00pm

Your child has been selected to represent the school in the Kwik Cricket Competition which is being held at Pateley Bridge Cricket Ground on Wednesday 24th May. We will walk along the riverside to the cricket ground for a 9.30 start and walk back to school following the end of the competition at 3.00 pm. We should be back at school for normal pick up at 3.30pm.

Your child will need their PE Kits, a packed lunch, trainers and a snack with plenty of fluids. Also depending on the weather either warm clothes/sun screen/hats will be needed as the matches will be played outside.

Please return the attached consent tomorrow in order that we can finalise arrangements and have confirmation that your child is attending.

Yours sincerely,
Lynn Tee
Mrs L Tee
Headteacher.
×
<u>Kwik Cricket Competition Wednesday 24th May - 9.30am - 3.00pm - Pateley Bridge Cricket Ground</u>
My child/renwill be attending the
above competition. I understand that the children will be walking to and from the event supervised by school staff.
My emergency telephone number is
Signed
(Name)